YOU'RE INVITED

BUILDING DEDICATION IN HONOR OF RICK GILMORE

Join us as we officially dedicate the Byron-Bethany Irrigation
District Headquarters as the Rick Gilmore Building.
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June 13, 2024

Byron-Bethany Irrigation District
7995 Bruns Rd. Byron, CA

Event begins promptly at 11 a.m.
Food and refreshments will be served.
Please RSVP by May 30, 2024 to adminebbid.org,
or by calling BBID at 209-835-0375.



